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Comments: My name is Shannon Plyler and I have lived in Rio Rico for over 15 years.  I'm a concerned citizen

who would like to preserve the natural beauty of this area and protect the resources here, particularly our air and

water.

 

I'm concerned about the impact of the Hermosa Mine and request studies be done on the following and be

presented to our community before moving forward:

 

·       the impacts on wildlife habitat.

·      the impact of increased traffic in the area.

·       the impact of the new utility lines above or below ground in the area.

·      the impact of increased air, water and soil pollution in the area.

·       the impact of increased health problems in the area.

·       the impact of decreased tourism in the area. 

·       the health effects of dewatering the area.

 

Thank you.


